
From: Griffin, Anjali <agriffin@cg.sc.gov> 
To: Kester, Tony <kester@aging.sc.gov>

Date: 10/7/2014 3:38:00 PM 
Subject: Unemployment Compensation Fund

Hello,

We have not received the payment for the Unemployment Compensation invoice. The payment was due on October 
1st. The charges for your agency are listed below. Please let me know when you expect to make this payment.

E04 Lieutenant Governor's Office 2,304.00

Anjali Griffin, CPA (New Jersey)
Senior Assistant Comptroller General
agriffin@cg.sc.gov
Phone: 803-734-2609
Fax: 803-734-1765
1200 Senate Street
305 Wade Hampton Office Building
Columbia, SC 29201
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